

Sandringham Road
Doncaster DN2 5LS
T 01302 361880
E admin@sandringham.elp.org.uk

www.sandringham.school

18th July 2025

Dear Parents/Carer,

Flu Vaccinations for all pupils from Reception to Year 6 – September 2025

The School Age Immunisation Team will be delivering Flu vaccinations in school on the 17th September 2025.

<u>Please click on the link below to read the information about the vaccine and then complete the electronic consent form.</u>

https://systems.rdash.nhs.uk/eConsent/146463FLU819072

Please note, that children who do not have the relevant consent will not receive the vaccination.

If your child is absent on the day, the team will be returning to school on 1st October 2025. You can also access one of the Health Bus sessions displayed on the Flu letter page.

Yours sincerely, Mr C Metcalfe **Principal**